



Eli Nasogaluak Environmental Assessment Coordinator Environmental Impact Review Board 204-107 Mackenzie Road P.O. Box 2121, Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0 eirb@jointsec.nt.ca

August 27, 2012 [VIA EMAIL]

Dear Mr. Nasogaluak:

Re: Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway -Hydrotechnical Interim Report

On behalf of the Government of Northwest Territories – Department of Transportation, Town of Inuvik and Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk, KAVIK-STANTEC Inc. is pleased to submit the following report, to the Environmental Impact Review Board during its consideration of the Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway Project:

Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway – Hydrotechnical Analysis of Stream Crossings - Interim Report.

Please note that this report is an interim report, issued specifically to our client DOT to enable them to review the progress of the works in advance of the submission of the Draft report, scheduled for September 15, 2012.

DOT have authorized us to provide this report to the Board, to apprise them of the current status of this work, in advance of the Draft.

As an interim report, the report contains numerous sections which were incomplete at the time of submission of the report, but which will be completed for the Draft submission.

The Interim report includes two additional stand alone reports as Appendixes:

- 1) The June 2012 Freshette Field Survey Report
- 2) The Hydrotechnical Desktop Report





The draft and final reports will also be supplemented with the information determined in the August 2012 Hydrotechnical Survey inspection, currently underway.

We are providing this report as low-resolution files suitable for upload to the registry. A CD-ROM containing the report can be sent to you via mail if requested.

Sincerely,

KAVIK-STANTEC Inc..

Warren McLeod, P. Eng.

Principal

Ph: (867) 920-2882

Email: warren.mcleod@stantec.com

cc. Jim Stevens, DOT

Walter Orr, KAVIK-STANTEC

Erica Bonhomme, KAVIK-STANTEC